April 16, 2023 amelialake.owners251@gmail.com HOA

Amelia Lake Community

Newsletter

Community Updates

Hello Amelia Lake Owners,

We are thankful to have such a great community and would like to thank you
all for your patience as we have connected the puzzle pieces in building our
community HOA. The journey isn’t over, but the pieces are coming together.

Please note the changes made below in our progress.

March 2023

e Jessica Barnhill resigned as our Treasurer (Sold Home)
Frasel Pettway accepted position as Treasurer.
Lawn care service is now done by Dynamic Services

April 2023

Chrissy Reno - Community Compliance/Violations

Steve McClellan — ARC Request

Marissa Sterzoy — Hospitality

Partnered with a Property Management Company

Royal Management company will now assist the HOA board of
directors to help manage our community. Please be on the lookout
for the welcome letter sent by Royal Management.

Please note the more community we have involved the better. If
you are interested in volunteering, please send an email to

amelialake.owners251@gmail.com

Amelia Lake Homeowner Association Officers Chairs/Volunteers
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